Letter of Commitment for UN Global Compact Initiative
Wednesday, October 5th 2016

H.E. Ban Ki-Moon
Secretary-General

1%t Ave and 46™ Street
New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

It is with great pride to confirm that Wari supports the ten principles of the Global Compact with
respect to each of its issue areas: human rights, labour, environment, and anti-corruption.

Going forward, we intend to commit to making Global Impact and its principles part of our strategy,
culture and daily operations of our company.

We have identified that the main requirement for participating in the Global Compact is the yearly
submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our company’s efforts to implement
the ten principles. Public accountability and transparency is also imperative and we, therefore, commit
to report on progress within one year of joining Global Impact as well as annually thereafter in
accordance to the Global Compact COP policy, which will include the following:

1. A statement signed by the Chief Executive Officer expressing ongoing support for the Global
Compact and to renew our commitment to this initiative and its principles. This is in addition
to our initial letter of commitment

2. A plan of action that we have taken (or plan to undertake) in order to implement the Global
Compact principles in each of the four issues areas

3. A measurement of outcomes (i.e., the degree to which targets/performance indicators were
met, or other qualitative or quantitative measurements of results).
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